
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
April 1, 2008 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  SZV-STM110C request for supercede of Rev Response Letter from Cover Letters.   
 
Please supercede rev response letter from cover letters for this application.   
 
The reason for this request is that this letter contained confidential information – we will upload another version. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


